
Music in my head and other
ramblings
I don’t often listen to music using ear-buds or headphones. I
usually  enjoy  a  more  encompassing  sound  from  some  good
speakers.  But,  since  I  now  have  music  loaded  on  my  nook
reader, and I hate the tinny little speakers on it, I am using
some good ear-buds. Have you ever noticed that when wearing
these, the singer and band are in the middle of your head?
Interesting effect, at least for me. I could plug the nook
into a set of speakers, but then it just isn’t as portable.

The past couple of mornings have been a bit chilly. Funny how
just a few short weeks ago, we would have considered the same
temperatures warm.

I’ve always wondered why food tastes better when you are in
good company. Eating alone can make for bland meals, even when
made exactly the same. For me, eating outside always makes the
food taste better too. So great big picnics with good company
should have the very best food.

Sometimes I like to say things just to get people to think. It
works well with my children, and people I know well, but not
so much with the greeters at Wal-Mart.

If you have a glowing blue-tooth device in your ear, and say
something to someone, do they assume you are talking on the
phone?

I remember liking so many different candies as a child. Why is
it that most of them don’t satisfy in the same way? Of course
I was eating all that stuff before I was introduced to ‘Good’
Chocolate. My taste in chocolate got expensive. But I still
like Good and Plenty. �

Back in the summer of 1983, my future wife and I were trying
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to decide what music to have at our wedding. We picked a song
that we both liked, and had some meaningful words. For years
that song reminded us of our vows and our love for each other.
Today when I hear that song, I can be brought to tears in one
second and laughter from happy memories in the the next. I
never know which will occur until they do.

There is another song from the same performer that reminds me
of my relationship with my parents. Kind of puts life in
perspective for me.

I’m not a fan of country music, and I’m not a fan of bars. So
why is one of my favorite songs a country song about a bar?


